

RICHARD B. JONES CITY CLERK

CITY OF NEWBURYPORT

MASSACHUSETTS

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

NEWBURYPORT CITY HALL

60 PLEASANT STREET • P.O. BOX 550

NEWBURYPORT, MA 01950

TEL: 978-465-4407 • FAX: 978-462-7936

Memorandum

To: President and Members of the City Council

From: Richard B. Jones, Parking Clerk

Date: March 21, 2024

Re: Blue Dots in Green Street Lot; Council update

The Parking Advisory Committee has reviewed and approved a temporary parking proposal and the Committee has asked that I update the Council.

The Proposal was to temporarily designated 32 parking spaces in the Green Street lot by a blue dot and reserved for employee parking. The rationale is to provide temporary employee parking until the NRA East lot construction is completed on or about May 31, 2024.

These spaces are shown on the attached map.

